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[bookmark: _Toc519238192]New Mailing Address for Firm Applications 
The Minneapolis, MN field office, to which all Section 232 applications are submitted, will be moving locations effective July 19, 2018.  All Section 232 firm applications that will be received on or after July 19, 2018 should be mailed to the new address below:

Mike Luke
U.S. Department of Housing & Urban Development
Office of Residential Care Facilities
212 Third Avenue, South
Suite No. 150 
Minneapolis, MN 55401
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Need to Reference Previous Lean 232 Updates?
Previous E-Newsletters (Email Updates) can be found at:
http://portal.hud.gov/hudportal/HUD?src=/federal_housing_administration/healthcare_facilities/section_232/lean_processing_page/underwriting_guidance_home_page/previous_e_newsletters
Have questions about the Lean 232 Program?  Please send them to the Lean Thinking mailbox at LeanThinking@hud.gov 

Have your loan servicing colleagues joined our email list?  The email blasts contain information relevant to them as well.  You might suggest they sign up online. 

For more information on the Lean 232 Program, check out: http://www.hud.gov/healthcare
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